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Last year 2023 Social and 
AGM was a blast, band 
and food from Green Bay 
Bible Camp purchased. 



Dancing on the 
street once 
again soon 😃



Family fun times was 
had by all ♥️



Green Bay Drainage is well 
on the way to be completed 
2024 fingers crossed 

+ The remaining to be done is by Falcon Park, to the 
end of Green Bay road…picture from last rain fall in 
May 2024. Drainage issues 1, 2,3 completed. 



Famous Blue Pipe running down Quails Gate was confirmed by Mr Harding 
the water source was a stream. The water running into the Bay has been 
redirected. The hillside has a different look now 



2023 picture taken 



2024 picture 
taken 



Phase one completed 
waiting for Front 
Counter BC for 
approval for Dredging.



Phase two if permits 
approved will make a 
tremendous improvement 
in the bay. 



Safety improvements have started for the new trail 
pedestrian/bike rider vs car on Green Bay Road. 



But something else for 
safety is required we feel ?  

No sign warning of cars when coming 
near  road . 



Green Bay has seen an increase of wild life.



Concerns about maintenance on boulevard and parks for safety and 
appearance. 



We look forward to working with the 
City for maintaining the infrastructure 
and safety concerns for the area of 
Green Bay.


